
 
P.O. Box 7025 

Wantagh, NY 11793 
www.lasthopeanimalrescue.org 

 

 

March 20, 2016 

 

Dear Pet Owners: 

 

Thank you for your interest in our pet assistance program for pet owners. At this 

time, the current program has ended and we are not accepting new applications. 

We hope to resume the program within the next few months. Please check back 

here for updated information and a revised application.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Last Hope, Inc.  

http://www.lasthopeanimalrescue.org/

